
These are the comments from BPA Transmission as listed below. 
  

Shirley M. Buckmier - BPAT 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Buckmier, Shirley - TMS-DITT1  
Sent: Friday, April 02, 2004 11:26 AM 
To: 'Carter, Roman' 
Cc: 'NAESB' 
Subject: RE: Revised Naesb CIBP Standard (R03013) 

Roman - thank you for calling and discussing this document with me.  I agree with the changes 
that have been made since it was originally posted for comments.  My main concern was to 
document Source BA and Sink BA and you have done that.  Please consider this the comments 
from BPA Transmission and Seams Team.   
  
I understand that our Power Business Line sent their comments in separately as they had some 
issues that effected them and not our Business Line.   
  
  
Shirley Buckmier - BPAT 
Transmission Technical Specialist - TMS 
  


